

## **Urgent News**

**Psalter Selection:** The psalter and memory work selection for next week is *Jehovah Tsidkenu* verses 4 and 5.

**Prayer Day:** There **will be no** school on Prayer Day, Wednesday, March 13.

**Elementary Reading Month:** Fun and educational activities are planned for the month of March. Check out the calendar of activities that is attached to the memo email.

**Spelling Bee Preliminaries:** Spelling Bee Preliminaries in the classrooms will be held **March 15.** 

**Art Prize:** We are looking forward to the projects that the students are preparing for Art Prize. **Entry forms were due today.** 

Parents, grandparents and friends may view the Art Prize entries and visit the classrooms for exciting presentations and student projects on **March 20**. Families with last names beginning with A-K come from 12:30-1:15 and families with last names beginning with L-Z come from 1:25-2:40.

All students will receive a prize for participating.

Art Prize Projects due: March 18.

**Art Prize Winners Announced:** March 25.

All this the Lord willing, and we live.

## General News

**Hot Lunch:** There will be a pork BBQ hot lunch next week Wednesday, March 6.

**Kindergarten Readiness Dates**: The second kindergarten visitation day is scheduled for **Tuesday**, **March 5**, from 8:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.

Gesell Testing results will be given to the parents on **Friday, March 8**.

**Student Council Spring Dinner:** Student Council plans to host a spring dinner on **March 15.** There are just a few places left. Please see the invitation attached to the memo email for the details.

**School Expansion Meeting:** There will be a meeting on March 7 at 7:30 p.m. in the school gym.

**KPS Busing:** There will be **no KPS busing** March 8, March 22, and March 25-28.

A big "thank you" to the **Dorcas Guild**. They have donated over \$1,300 to our school from their sales and projects. We appreciate it very much!

Vision and Hearing Screening: Kalamazoo County Health Department will screen our students for vision and hearing on March 25. Kindergarten, 2nd & 4th grades will receive hearing screening and 1st, 3rd, 5th, 7th & 9th grades will receive vision screening. If you would like your child to receive screening not listed above, please let the office know.

"...bring them up in the nurture and admonition of the Lord." – Ephesians 6:4

Providence Christian School \* 100 Pratt Road \* Kalamazoo, MI 49001 \* (269)-385-4889